STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND INDUSTRIES
Apprenticeship Section
PO Box 44530; Olympia, Washington 98504-4530
(360) 902-5320; fax (360) 902-4248

website: www.apprenticeship.lni.wa.gov

October 23, 2013

RMT Energy

Attn: Rick Zimmerman, Senior Project Manager
1212 Deming Way, Suite 200

Madison, Wisconsin 53717

RE:  Request for Certification of Apprentice Labor Standard on the Palouse Wind Project
Dear Rick Zimmerman:

Thank you for submitting a request for certification of the apprentice labor standard on your
project to the Washington State Apprenticeship and Training Council (WSATC). Department
staff completed a review and we received confirmation that you indeed provided sufficient
evidence to verify the claim of greater than 15 percent Washington approved apprentice labor
hours utilized on the Palouse Wind Project.

The Council voted unanimously on October 17, 2013 to approve the apprentice labor standard
certification request for this project. Please accept this letter as confirmation that RMT Energy
achieved greater than 15 percent of the total labor hours performed by registered apprentices in
programs approved by the WSATC on the Palouse Wind Project. Thank you for supporting the
use of registered apprentices in the renewable energy field.

Sincerely,

ED fommm-

Ed Kommers, Chair
Washington State Apprenticeship and Training Council

EK/jr

Cec: WSATC Members
Elizabeth Smith, Assistant Director/Secretary
Tim Wilson, Apprenticeship Program Manager
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